
Dear Residents, Family and Friends of Pioneer Village, 

I would like to welcome our newest 

residents Joe & Pat C., Arleen M., Helen R., 

Sue C. and Joyce S. We are happy to have 

you join us!! 

On Friday, Feb. 14th, we will be hosting our 

Sweetheart Sock Hop from 11:30 AM to 

1:30 PM. in the Bistro. We will enjoy Classic 

Hot Dogs & Hamburgers, Root Beer Floats & 

Sodas while dancing to live music by Shelia 

Winn &  Jim Doren. We hope you will join 

us!! 

On Tuesday, Feb. 18th, we will be hosting a Community Blood 

Drive from 10 AM to 3 PM in the Bistro. We will be partnering 

with the Red Cross & Farmington Square Medford. 

“Where there is great love, there are always wishes.”         

                                                                       - Willa Cather                      

A Note from the Executive Director 

Beondi Hewson, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

Linda R.              February 12 

Kate C.                February 15 

Dan H.                February 19 

Jaime O.             February 20 

Doug C.              February 20 

Joan L.                February 27 

Ruth C.               February 28 

Patti K.                 February 6 

Christian F.          February 7 

Kitty M.             February 11 

Marcus L.           February 21 

Norma, one of our beloved "Lobby Ladies," 
because she is always greeting guests with a 
smile, is our highlighted resident this month! 
She enjoys being bundled near the fireplace 
conversing with others or joining in on all of 
our outings, she is an avid adventurer! One 
fun fact about Norma is that she was a 
former weightlifter! While her stature may 
fool you, she is as strong as they come. But, 
she is all bark and no bite... unless you're a 
piece of chocolate. Norma is always up for a 
sweet chocolate treat. Say hi to Norma the 
next time you're in the lobby! 

Norma  

Trevor has been with us for almost eight 
years and a quintessential part of our team. 
He runs the transportation department and 
makes sure all of our residents get where 
they need to go. Being a Las Vegas local, he 
sure knows how to deal a poker game and 
he single handedly revived our Bingo from 
almost near extinction (Bingo? I know 
shocker). When Trevor isn't here you can 
find him on a fishing boat, doing home 
improvements, or spending time with his 
lovely wife, Shelly. Thank you, Trevor!  

Trevor, Driver / Activity Assistant  

This month, we did 

something different and 

hosted a High Tea. It was 

such a success, we 

decided to make it a 

monthly event! Every first 

Friday, we will be hosting 

a High Tea… but we might 

need a bigger room. 

Come join us! 

Our adventurous outing to the 

Bear Hotel  in Grants  

Pass, Oregon. 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Real ID Workshop-Feb. 4 
At this workshop, we will 
be discussing all things 
you need to know about 
the new Real ID that will 
be required for flying. 
 
Valentine’s Day– Feb. 14 
Join us for a day of fun. 
Ruch Elementary will be 
delivering Valentine’s 
Day cards and visiting 
with our residents. Then 
At 11:30 AM, we will be 
hosting our Sweetheart 
Sock Hop. We will 
transport you back to 
the 50’s for a “Rocking” 
good time!!  
 
Blood Drive– Feb. 18 
This is a blood drive that 
will be held by the Red 
Cross in the Bistro from 
10 AM to 3 PM. 
  
Oval Office Tour—Feb. 21  

We will be headed to the 
airport to visit their Oval 
Office Replica.  

Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  


